VFW DEPARTMENT OF CONNECTICUT
AND THE AUXILIARY

To: All Posts & Auxiliaries
From: Stanley W. Borusiewsicz, State Commander
Kathie Fleischauer, Department President

Dear Comrades & Auxiliary Members,

As we once again approach this blessed and joyous holiday season, we would like you to help in
remembering those Veterans who reside in the Veterans Home, Rocky Hill, VA in Newington, and VA in
West Haven, CT Hospitals.

We can make their Holiday Season a bit brighter, with your help, we can provide a gift to each Veteran
as we have in past years.

Your Post(s) and Auxiliaries can make a difference and send donations to support this effort. Please send
a payable to VFW, Department of Connecticut and mail it to P.O. Box 429 Rocky Hill, CT 06067.

Thank you,
Stanley & Kathie




